
                     
 

Summer Newsletter 
 

Welcome back!  We hope that you all had a lovely Easter break. 

This term our topic is We are Great Britain!  We will start by thinking about our 

different families and will make our own family portraits.  The class will learn 

about VE Day and why we celebrate it & enjoy joining the rest of the school in 

celebrations during week beginning the 6th May.  Pupils will continue to learn 

about maps, looking at the different countries and major cities in the UK.  

During the term we will be learning about rivers & canals, seasides and 

mountains in the UK.  We will take a trip back in time to Medieval Britain to 

explore castles!  

During the term we will continue to learn about what we need to stay healthy 

and happy.  We will be going to the bikes at Wythenshawe Park on a Friday 

and look forward to Shadow Dance sessions on a Thursday.  We will continue 

our cooking sessions, which have been a huge hit with the class.  If possible, 

please can you donate £1 per week to help with the costs of buying the 

ingredients. 

 

During the Summer Term, please ensure your child has a cap and labelled sun 

cream for the warmer weather 😊 

If you have any questions, please get in touch via Class Dojo or e mail 

s.latham@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Sarah, Helen, Sophie & Rochelle  
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